AFP.0007.0001.0211

From: Cameron, Joanne
To: Moller, Scott; Steel, Mark
Subject: Approaches to police witness by Mr Whybrow [SEC=OFFICIAL]
Date: Thursday, 13 October 2022 8:59:00 AM
OFFICIAL
Team

| am happy to be part of any team discussion on this if needed - just let me know.

Itis my and CPQ’s preference that no police witnesses talk to any defence counsel prior to their
giving of evidence.

| have communicated this to the Director and advised that any such approaches, will be directed
back to his office.

Please ensure everyone is clear on this and as | said if you want me to talk to the team about
this, | can. The perceptions that this creates is probably the most concerning factor here, given
the history and sensitivity of this case. But really it stands true on any matter at court. It is never
really appropriate for this to occur - in my opinion.

Regards
Jo
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The Australian Federal Police acknowledges
the traditional owners and custodians of
country throughout Australia and their

continuing connection to land, sea and
community. We pay our respects to the
people, the cultures and the elders past,
present and emerging.




